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On the Isle of Youth, the follow-up by Public Health of the 41

patients - 1 regrettably deceased - who have suffered Covid-19 to

date, continues satisfactorily.

The team of specialists in charge of implementing this national

program here assesses patients, with special emphasis on minors, the

behavior of their neurological, psychomotor and psychological state,

as well as other factors that make it possible to increase knowledge

about the disease, and characterize all the factors related to its

incidence, lethality and clinical and therapeutic approach.
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